Dar Christopherson

Please consider including the sources of shotgun wads that are accumulating on our beaches. For
years the hunting industry has profited by selling irretrievable plastic wads to over water fowl
hunters. Thousands and thousands of wads are picked up by cleaning crews in Island County and
throughout the puget sound delta areas. Most are never collected and break down to microplastics.
Biodegradable ammo is available and required in Europe and other enlightened and progressive
countries. For more information on this insidious form of pollution. You may contact myself or the
WSU extension office in Coupeville Washington.



